
 

    Thank you for volunteering to be a chaperone!! 
         We are really excited about your participation on the field trip! 
 
Dear Chaperone, 
The date of your field trip is:   ____________  
 
What to expect from the Arboretum: 

 The Arboretum is a great place for children and adults to experience nature! 
 You will see many different types of plant life, especially trees and bushes! 
 You may see some types of animal life, especially insects! 

 
What the Arboretum expects from you: 

 Your help in organizing children into small groups when they arrive at the Arboretum 
 Your assistance in helping children explore the environment looking for plant and animal 

life 
 Your interaction with children about what they have found 
 Your enthusiasm and excitement about children’s discoveries 
 Your help in passing out materials: paper, markers, and clipboards 
 Your assistance in organizing children for departure 

 


